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Approval to purchase Wells Road Pump Replacement

SUMMARY: The Wells Road yeomans pump is in need of replacing. Veolia received a quote from
Smith Electric Motor Service to replace the existing pump in the amount of $6,832.00. A budget
amendment is not necessary.

BUDGET ACCOUNT: 413-41920-940006

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Approve purchase.
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